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29 January 2020 
 
TfNSW Reference: SYD20/00069/01 
Council Reference: DA/2019/987/1 
 
The General Manager 
Camden Council 
PO Box 183 
CAMDEN  NSW  2570 
 
 
Attention: West Dev Admin 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
CONTRUCTION OF TWO-STOREY BUILDING AT ORAN PARK ANGLICAN SCHOOL, 
46-50 CENTRAL AVENUE, ORAN PARK 
 
Reference is made to Council’s correspondence dated 9 January 2020, regarding the 
abovementioned application which was referred to Transport for NSW (TfNSW) for 
comment. 
 
TfNSW has reviewed the submitted application and raises no objection to the application 
as it is unlikely to have a significant impact on the classified road network.  
 
If you have any further questions, Sandra Grimes, Development Assessment Officer, 
would be pleased to take your call on (02) 9563 8651 or please email 
development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au. I hope this has been of assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Malgy Coman  
A/Senior Land Use Assessment Coordinator 


